
Correction 
 

In the July 2011 Newsletter, I incorrectly stated that the Chinook limit in 
Area 7 was, “Two Fin Clipped Chinook.” 
 
It should of read, “The Area 7 Limit for Chinook is one Chinook either 
hatchery or wild.”  This is for the time period July 1-31. 
 
I apologize for the error.  A reader brought this to my attention. 
 
If you ever question the validity of anything in The Newsletter please feel 
free to either call me or email me.  It helps all of us if I can quickly fix any 
mistake. 
 
John Martinis 
 
 


